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16 – 18 February 2018 

 

 
 

Thank you to Sally & Gianni for the camp report 
 

CAMPERS: 

Trevor & Sandy  Gianni & Sally   Greg  

Mike & Michelle  Frank & Nadia   Helen     

Johnny & Sandy 

 

Camping at the February camp was a bonus for me as I was on supposed to be on call but my colleague 

must have felt sorry for me and offered to do my call up till Saturday. 

On the Friday I left early from work and went straight through to Kommetjie hoping to chill with some 

campers until Gianni arrived with our caravan. I was the first to arrive so just chilled on my own till the rest 

arrived. 

The weather was perfect – no wind at all. At the last few 

camps we went on the wind could get quite hectic and we 

would try shelter ourselves as best as we could.  We had 

quite a bit of green grass despite the drought and huge 

trees all around.  It was a pretty camp site and the showers 

were lovely. 

We had one big area to ourselves so we all camped close 

to one another and gathered in a central spot.  Right 

outside Helen’s tent. 

Nadia and Frank graced us with their presence after being 

absent for many months.  We missed you guys and hope to 



see you more often.  They don’t have a problem of too much work at camp now as their new VW 

transporter is no work at all.  

Friday evening, we all sat round the camp fire chatting and braaiing our meat.  It was a very small fire so 

Gianni cooked our chicken on our gas braai - which was delicious despite not being fire braaied.   

Greg camped without Jenny as she was in Johannesburg on a business trip.  We missed you Jenny. 

Greg was handing out some orange coloured looking shots which was not too bad tasting but I think it 

must have had a very high alcohol content as my legs went totally relaxed instantaneously. 

Saturday morning was another stunning day – no wind at all. 

Frank woke up early and drove off into town in his new VW transporter in search of coffee whilst Nadia 

was still fast asleep in the back.  No more complaints about Nadia taking toooooo long to get ready in the 

morning. 

Ruth and Ginger visited us as camp as 

it was very close to their home. Ruth 

brought us delicious scones which she 

baked and home-made jams which we 

thoroughly enjoyed with our morning 

tea. Thank you very much x 

Greg missed out on this as he had a 

business meeting/breakfast close by.  

I left shortly after that as I had to be at 

a memorial service in Franschhoek – 

what a drive. 

The campsite is very close to the 

beach so almost everyone walked 

down to the beach. No one swam 

though as the water was too cold.   

Fires were lit in the evening and 

everyone gathered round braaiing and 

catching up with each other. 

Oumie baked one of her delicious cakes again which I unfortunately missed out on. Thanks Oumie for all 

your lekker treats which we have tasted over the many years.  

Everyone packed up on Sunday and left for home. 

It was a very relaxing chilled camp. 

 

Steak and Chips for lunch    or KFC (Kommetjie Fried Chicken) ?? 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

No fines. 

 

See you at the next camp – Ganzekraal. 


